Pollinator Pathway Project

On May 22", 2021 the CAC welcomed Chet Kerr from the Irvington, NJ Pollinator Pathway Project.
About 25 people were in attendance, along with Caboose on the Loose ice cream truck for those who
were interested in a sweet treat. Pollinator Pathway Project is a volunteer-run organization that aims to
establish habitat and food sources for bees, butterflies and hummingbirds. The project began in 2017 in
Wilton, CT and is now established in over 200 towns in CT, NY, MA, NJ and PA. Chet presented ideas for
how to start improving pollinator habitat at any scale. Even small changes, such as reducing mowing
frequency or planting native flowers in garden beds can make a difference. There is a wealth of
information to be found on the Pollinator Pathways website (https://www.pollinator-pathway.org/)
including native plant lists and garden designs. Thank you Chet for an interesting and informative evening!
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